
 
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION III 
 

SPECIAL LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Tuesday, 20th July, 2021, 7.00 pm - MS Teams (watch it here)  
 
Members: Councillors Sheila Peacock (Vice-Chair, in the Chair), Reg Rice, and 
Viv Ross. 

 
Quorum: 3 
 
6. APPLICATION FOR A REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE - KISS THE 

SKY, 18-20 PARK ROAD, LONDON, N8  (PAGES 1 - 2) 
 
To consider an application for a review of a premises licence. 
 
 

 
Fiona Rae, Principal Committee Co-ordinator 
Tel – 020 8489 3541 
Email: fiona.rae@haringey.gov.uk 
 
Fiona Alderman 
Head of Legal & Governance (Monitoring Officer) 
River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, N22 8HQ 
 
Tuesday, 20 July 2021 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NTBiMmI1MjYtMDM2NS00NTRlLWI4YjgtNWU0MDI5OGQzMTE4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%226ddfa760-8cd5-44a8-8e48-d8ca487731c3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22515ca3a4-dc98-4c16-9d83-85d643583e43%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a
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From: 
Sent: Monday, 19 July 2021, 14:43
To: Licensing
Subject: Fight out front of Kiss the Sky - 2:15am Friday night

Dear Daliah,

We were woken by the sound of a group exiting the bar. (As has happened every Friday since the 
bar reopened, anywhere from 2:15-3:00am). The commotion developed to shouting and 
screaming, with a fight ensuing and moving into the road as can be seen in the footage. This 
continued until the police arrived about 10 minutes later. Thankfully, no weapons were involved.

Footage (no sound).

In the previous years while we have been living across from Kiss the Sky, I cannot think of a 
single incident involving Kiss the Sky that required the police. In the few short weeks since the 
bar reopened under new management, the police have attended to deal with violence related to 
the bar at least twice. 

The area is typically very quiet, with few on foot on Park Road at 2:15 any night of the week, as 
everything in the area is closed. However, as can be seen in the footage, there is a group of 
people out front of the bar. These are not random people on the street, but have likely just exited 
the bar. Why are there this many people, still at the bar at this hour? Prior to new management, 
we were never woken at these hours by a second or third wave of Kiss the Sky customers 
drunkenly leaving. 

Kind Regards,
William
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